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Meanwhile at Komaba, the English undergraduate program - PEAK - welcomed its first Indian student in 

October this year, and also, significantly, the engineer dispatched from Delhi Metro enrolled in the 

Master’s program in Civil and Structural Engineering on a 

full scholarship from the Asian Development Bank. The 

Master in Public Policy/International Program also 

welcomed its first Indian student from Kerala in October. 

 

RIKEN, Japan’s premier science research organization 

signed 3 MoUs with research institutions in Bangalore in 

September. Nobel laureate Prof. Noyori, President of 

RIKEN lectured in Bangalore on this occasion. We were 

delighted to participate in this lecture along with a student and 

a chemistry teacher from Bishop Cotton Boys’ School. Inspired 

by Prof Noyori’s speech, this student is keen on studying chemistry and physics in Japan 

 

We were honoured to have Prof. C.N.R. Rao, one of the India’s most 

respected scientists as the chief guest for the Japan Education Fair 2013 in 

Bangalore on September 7. Prof. Rao is a charismatic speaker and delivered a 

compelling speech praising Japan’s research and academic institutions. It was 

announced in November of this year that Prof. Rao is being awarded The 

Bharat Ratna, the highest civilian award in India. Please read more about the 

education fair in the next section.  

 

Japan’s leading private television channel, BS-TBS, came to Bangalore to 

film the Fair. The TV crew also accompanied the undergraduate team from 

Komaba’s PEAK program on school visits in Delhi.  The program was aired on October 27 and 

November 30 in Japan, and featured our office activities, interviews with Vice Presidents of Waseda 

University and Sophia University and an exclusive interview with Mr. Shimomura, Minister of Education, 

Culture, Sports, Science and Technology. 

 

Please note that we moved into a new office on the 4th floor #408 in the same building of Prestige 

Meridian 1 on December 11, 2013.  

 

Season’s Greetings and best wishes for a happy 2014.  

 
Best Regards,  
Hiroshi Yoshino 

 

 

 

Dr. Noyori, President of RIKEN, with Mr. 
Yoshino and the student and teacher 
from Bishop Cotton Boys’ School 

Prof. C.N. R. Rao giving a speech 
at the Japan Education Fair 2013 
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